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Take the NCI State of the Workforce Survey by July 31, 2024!
Target Audience - Qualified Vendors and Providers
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Now is the time to complete the National Core Indicator (NCI) State of the Workforce Survey! 
Help Arizona collect the most representative and impactful data possible on the workforce serving 
individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD).

Agencies should have already received the survey through an email invitation. They should respond 
directly online by July 31, 2024.

The NCI State of the Workforce Survey (formerly Staff Stability Survey) is an online survey of provider 
agencies supporting adults with I/DD in residential, employment, day services, and other in-home or 
community inclusion programs. The survey captures information about wages, benefits, and turnover 
of the direct care professional workforce hired by agencies from January 1, 2023 - December 31, 
2023.

DDD sends reminder emails for the survey weekly.  If you have not received an email, please check 
your spam folder and/or reach out to NCISurveys@azdes.gov to verify the email address we have on 
file. Thank you to those who have already participated!
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